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Medicaid reform is important, but expansion should not be thought of. Some of the adjustments Virginia
had to make in its budget the last few years are still being felt. We should not endanger our state by
depending on a federal government that doesn't even seem to try to reduce its debt.

Annette Everard
L. Miles Everard

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ui=2&ik=b6969247b2&view=pt&search=inbox&th=1411d78198a4aa45





